
1

Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Foust, Bryan <Bryan_Foust@xtoenergy.com>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 8:09 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; 

rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Littrell, Kyle; McSpadden, Wes; Ruth, Amy; Clark, Gary
Subject: [EXT] Release notification - Remuda South 30 state 111H (API: 30-015-44403)

Good evening, this is sent as notification of a release greater than 25 barrels at the referenced facility. Source of release 
has been stopped and all fluids recovered. Details will be provided with an initial form C-141. Please contact us with any 
questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you, 
Jake Foust 
XTO Energy 
432-266-2663 


